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HR Dive Taps Atlanta Lawyer to Discuss Potential Changes to
OSHA’s Injury and Illness Reporting

News

4.25.22


In an interview with HR Dive, Micah Dickie discusses the impact proposed change to OSHA’s injury

and illness reporting requirements will have on employers. Micah explains that the proposed

changes would, in part, drop the employee-count threshold for electronic reporting from 250

employees to 100. He also notes that these figures could potentially be released to the public, and he

adds that “[s]uch a release of data by OSHA raises the risk of union activity at worksites with high

injury and illness rates and may lead to public relations issues for employers with high rates.”

To read the article visit HR Dive.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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